
Brainiacs of the 
Week: 

Browne Harry and 
Albie 

Blake 
Skye and 
Kiki 

Donaldson Sharon and 
Karan 

Dahl Leigah-Mai 
and Luke 

Morpurgo Harley and 
Evie 

Kipling 
Leila and 
Charlie 

Rowling Whole class 
Rosen Whole class 

 

  

 
  

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 
22nd October 2021 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – This week have completed their brilliant poems in English. They used their five senses to 
help describe the changes that occurred during 'The Tin Forest'. In maths. they have been using 
their knowledge of addition and subtraction and applied them to reasoning problems such as 
word problems and inverse calculations. In art, they have completed their exploration of William 
Morris' work and used him as inspiration to create their own printing block. This also allowed 
them to begin to understand how repeated patterns can be made for large scale prints. In 
French, they used their words that they had previously learnt for colours and clothes and 
combined them using French conjunctions such as 'et'. For their word of the day this week, year 
3 have looked at the meaning of the following words: comfortable, invade, ruthless, investigate 
and focus! They have worked really hard this half-term and both of their teachers are really 
impressed and hope that they keep up the good work next term!  
 
Year 4 – This week Year 4 have edited and published their adventure stories about a poor plastic 
bag who was left abandoned on the floor of Gambia but given a second chance when a strong 
gust of wind blew him away. In maths they have been solving subtraction calculations involving 
three- and four-digit numbers and exchanging multiple times. In art they have made Benin style 
clay relief tiles and designed and made their own stamp and used it to make a repeat pattern. 
Year 4 have also excitedly been practising their song in music "Mamma Mia" and singing it every 
chance they get 
 
Year 5 –have ended the term as we started it... very busy. In English we planned, edited and 
published a short narrative of the Kraken - a mythical creature in our class book 'The Journey'. 
During our Maths lessons we have been answering questions based on various types of tables 
and line graphs. All the children have managed to complete our DT topic - creating the final 
sewing designs onto book marks. Everybody has tried their best and have produced some 
amazing designs!  
 
Year 6 The majority of Year 6 have been enjoying their residential activity week with PGL this 
week.  Those children who did not go away have also had a packed and enjoyable week at 
school.  They have taken part in a range of activities including decorating their own pillow case; 
taking part in a team technology challenge to make a fashion outfit out of 3 black sacks; learning 
about the different decades from 1950s until the 1990s and then creating a mood board linked 
to the decade of their choice; creating a 'nature art bug' using leaves and twigs; and stone 
painting.  As well as this, they have all participated in various 'Taskmaster' challenges throughout 
the week, the favourite being 'Hide the penguin'! All the children in school have been fantastic 
and deserved a joint Brainiac for being such a great group. 
 

Sportiacs of the 
Week: 

Lower Sch Julie 
Upper Sch Kyla 

 

Our office email is 
office@ivjs.school 

 

School Photos 
 

Copies of the photos have been sent home. 
 Please place your orders directly with Tempest.   

Full details are on the letter sent out. 

FISA Xmas Cards 
Please remember to place your 
orders  via your child’s School 

Money account under the ‘Shop’ 
tab by  

3rd November. 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to: 

 
Ria, Brume 

and Blu 

PLEASE DONATE ANY ROLLS OF OLD 
WALLPAPER INSTEAD OF THROWING 

THEM AWAY, THE CHILDREN USE IT FOR 
CRAFTS/ DRAWING ON THE 
PLAYGROUND. THANK YOU. 



 
  

 

 
 
   

 

 

 

    
  

 

 

  

 

   

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School Don’t forget we are a NUT FREE school as we have children 

who have allergies! (let’s  leave them for the squirrels) 

Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 
 
 

Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 

 

Date Event 
25th to 29th Oct 

Autumn Half Term 
1st 

Nov INSET Day 

2nd 
Nov 

Children Return 
To School 

19th 
Nov 

Children In 
Need Day 
 (Non-Uniform) 

6th 
Dec 

Flu 
Vaccinations 

 

Interhouse Update 
 
This week, IVJS have been competing in their 
classes at indoor Hockey. This is the first Intra-
House event of the year, so it's the first chance to 
get a head start on Sports Day! Over the week all 
children have shown incredible resilience and 
sportsmanship and it was the closest Intra-House 
tournament that we've had.  
The final results were – 

 1st - Pinewood 
 2nd - Ealing 
 3rd - Elstree 
 4th - Shepperton 

Well done to all children and adults who 
competed, and to the winners Pinewood! 
 

Words Of The Week… 
 

Show Racism The Red Card! 
 

Thank you for supporting this cause today. 
You can find more information or donate at https://www.theredcard.org/   

Lateral Flow Testing 
Lateral Flow Testing is thought of as 

something only secondary school age 
children and above have been asked to 

do however, they do still work for 
primary age children. 

Parents can collect boxes of lateral flow 
tests from certain pharmacies or order a 
box online for family use. Although you 
cannot specifically order a box of tests 
for a child under 11 years old, you can 
test them with the LF Tests as part of 

the family. 
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-

rapid-lateral-flow-tests  

Have a lovely  
Half term  

and see you on 
2nd November  

 

Parking At IVJS 
 

Please remember to park safely and sensibly 
when dropping off and collecting. There have 
been numerous complaints this school year 
and the Local PCSOs have been patrolling to 
make sure everyone is safe. Please be aware 
that they will be able to issue parking fines. 

Multi Sport Clubs 
 
Mr Hawkes will run after school club 
until 4.30pm from week commencing 
8th November. 

 Lower school on Mondays, 
from 8th November until 
6th December.  

 Upper school on Thursdays, 
from 11th November until    
9th December. 

 
Cost is £35 for the 5 weeks and 
bookings can be made on the Shop 
tab in your School Money account. 
 


